
Principal Message 4/14/22 

Stevenson Families, 

I come to you a day early due to the holiday tomorrow.  Remember there is no school 

tomorrow, and the office will also be closed.   

Today we welcomed our tiniest Penguins.  Our incoming Kindergarten students and families 

participated in activities that helped them get familiar with our school and staff.   The fifth-

grade students took a leadership role and became a mentor for our new Kindergarten students 

as they traveled with them to each activity.  Our current students in grades K through 2 also 

had an opportunity to travel to their upcoming grade level and participate in some activities.   

Time is running out to order your yearbook - the website will remain open to accept orders 
until tomorrow, April 15th, at 5:00 p.m.  https://www.strawbridge.net/services/yearbooks/.  
Please note, no extra copies will be ordered or available for sale in the office. All orders must 
be placed through the Strawbridge website. If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. 
Monroe. 

We would like to support our OM team as they get ready to travel to World Competition in 
Iowa.  A Beef-o-Brady’s Spirit Night will be held tonight at the Merritt Island location.  Please 
come out, place your order, and support our students! 

April is designated the Month of the Military Child and is a time where military bases, cities, and 
school districts take time to honor our youth of military families.  Not only do our service men 
and women make sacrifices, but their families do also.  In recognition of our Stevenson military 
youth, we ask that students wear a solid purple shirt on Wednesday, April 20th with their 
uniform bottoms.  This day is dedicated by Florida as “Purple Up Day”.  Thank you to all of our 
service men, women, and their families. 

Remember that registration packets for the 22-23 school year are due today.  If you have not 
done so, please click the link, 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1207K5bMry6egoCzwHaz9kKISDsaDX1mN/view?usp=sharing, 
that will take you to google drive where you will download the registration packet.  Please 
follow the directions, complete, and submit the completed packet to 
stevensonelementary@brevardschools.org.  At this time parents may also log on to 
www.shopttkits.com and enter user account #84611 to order a grade level school kit for the 22-
23 school year.   

Well, that’s it for this week.  If you are looking for some volunteer hours, we could always use 
some help in our car loop, especially in the afternoons.  Please sign up if you can.  2021-2022 
Class Parents: Car Loop Volunteer Opportunities (signupgenius.com) 

Have a wonderful three-day weekend!  See you Monday! 

Sincerely,  

Mrs. Fleeger 
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